

Collège Miles Macdonell Collegiate

757 Roch St. | Winnipeg, MB R2K 2R1 | Tel: 204.667.1103 | Fax: 204.654.3803 | Principal: Mr. J. Muller | Vice-principal: Ms. L. Comte | Acting Vice-principal: Mr. J. Shaddock Email: miles@retsd.mb.ca | Web: www.miles.retsd.mb.ca

February 10th, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians and Graduates,

Graduation Photos have been taking place in the Dance Studio at Collège Miles Macdonell Collegiate since Friday, February 4th. LifeTouch has just added an additional day on Friday, February 18th for students to sign up for Graduation Photos.

Any student who does not get their Graduation Photo taken by Friday, February 18th, will be required to wait for the **retake session that will take place from April 4th-8th.**

For more information and the link to sign up for your photo session, please see the attached document.

LifeTouch has implemented safety protocols following Public Health orders. In addition to their safety protocols, grade 12 students scheduled for a photo are to adhere to the following CMMC safety procedures:

- On Friday, February 4th, a non-instructional day, students scheduled for a photo session need to report to the Dance studio entrance on Roch Avenue (near Kimberley) to access the building.
- Hand sanitizer will be provided upon arrival to your appointment.
- Masks are to be worn at all times except when directed by the photo photographer to be removed for the photo.

Kind Regards,

CMMC Administration

